
UNITED STATES SENATE 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 

ORRIN G. HATCH 

UTAH 

December 6, 1979 

Dear Robert: 

Recently, I sent you a copy of the book, Does Defense 
Beggar Welfare, a concise and well-written discourse on the 

  

  

problems of national defense spending versus welfare 
appropriations in America today. 

The author, Dr. James L. Clayton, of the National Strategic 
Information Center, Inc., will be my guest at a reception 
on Tuesday evening, December 18, 1979, in Room 318 of the 
Russell Senate Office Building from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend this 
invitation to you and those members of your staff who would 
like to attend this reception. Please R.S.V.P. by 
December 15 to the following number: 4-9852. 

Sincerely, 

Myr. 
Orrin & Hatch 
United States Senator 

Senator Robert Morgan 
5313 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510  


